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August 2023 

Annual General Meeting 2023  
 
 

Dear Member 
 
May I cordially invite you to attend the CPRE Essex Annual General Meeting to be held 
in the beautiful town of Thaxted on Saturday, 7 October, at 2.00 pm for a 2.30 pm start.  
It will be held at Pam’s Place, located at the back of the Margaret Street free car park 
(postcode CM6 2RL). Tea and cake will be provided.  
 
After the event, we will enjoy a tour of Thaxted, including the church and windmill and 
possibly also the guildhall, with commentary by Richard Haynes, one of our Trustees.  
Richard is local to Thaxted and has a vast knowledge of historic buildings in the area. 
 
If you wish to attend, and have e-mail facilities, please reply directly to our office e-mail 
(office@cpre-essex.org.uk). 
 
For those without access to e-mail, please reply by post to the address above.   
 
Communication by e-mail is a much more economical method of communication and if 
you have an e-mail address and not already shared it with us, we would be very grateful 
if you could do so. This will not only save the charity postal costs but also give you 
access to the regular updates that we intend to start sending to our members.  
 
We hope you will be able to attend and look forward to seeing you on Saturday, 7 
October. 
 
With best wishes. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
David Knight  
Chairman CPRE Essex   


